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IN THE PUBLIC INTEREST

November 12, 2004

RLVILW COMMISSION

Telephone: (717) 783-9454
FAX: (717)787-8820

Robert Nyce, Executive Director
Independent Regulatory Review Commission
333 Market Street, 14th Floor
Harrisburg, PA 17101

RE: Responsible Alcohol Management Program Regulations
(ID No. 54-60)

Dear Mr. Nyce:

In order to facilitate a more thorough review of these regulations, the Pennsylvania Liquor Control
Board requests that these final-omitted regulations be withdrawn from consideration. It is planned to
resubmit this program at the beginning of the next legislative session.

Very truly yours,

H.j.buJU
FAITH S.DEEHL
CHIEF COUNSEL

cc: MaryWyatt
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